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December 14, 1990

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk
References:  (a) Facility Operating License NPF-86, Docket No, 50-443

(b) USNRC Generic Letter 88-17 dated October 17, 1988, "Loss of Decay
Heat Removal”

Subject: Request for License Amendment: Safety Injection Pump Operability in a
Reduced Inventory Condition

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50,90, New Hampshire Yankee (NHY) proposes to amend the
Scabrook Station Operating License (Facility Operating License NPF-86) by incorpc.ating
the proposed changes, provided herein as Enclosure 1, into the Seabrook Station Te hnical
Specifications, These proposed changes will allow a Safety Injection (SI) pump to be made
OPERABLE in Modes 5 and 6 to support oper- on in a reduced inventory condition in
accordance with the recommendations of Generic Letter 88-17 [Reference (b)]. Revised
BASES are provided as Enclosure 2 to this letter. In accordance with the provisions of 10
CFR 50.36, these BASES are not considered to be part of the Technical Specifications.

The basis for these proposed changes is provided in Enclosure 3, which includes a
safety evaluation of the proposed changes. Based upon the information contained in
Enclosure 3, NHY has concluded that the proposed changes do not involve an Unreviewed

Safety Question - " to 10 CFR 50.59, nor do they involve a Significant Hazards
Consideration p: ‘n CFR §0.92.

New Har «ace has reviewed the proposed changes in accordance with the
criteria specifie. R 50.92 and has determined that the proposed changes would not:
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New Hampshire Yankee requests approval of these proposed changes by April 30,
If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Terry L. Harpster, NHY Director of
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Mr. Thomas T. Martin

Regional Administrator

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Mr. George L. Iverson, Director
Office of Emergency Management
State Office Park South

107 Pleasant Street

Concord, NH 03301

Mr. Victor Nerses, Sr. Project Mgr,
Project Directorate 1-3

Division of Reactor Projects

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Mr. Noel Dudley

NRC Sewnior Resident Inspector
?.0. Box 1149

Seabrook, NH (03874

Very truly yours,

oot Asponrta

Ted C. Feigenbaum




